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Alternative Dispute Resolution: An Agency Program, by Frank Carr, Chief Trial
Attorney and Chief Labor Counselor, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. Published in
the Boards of Contract Appeals Bar Association Quarterly Magazine, Vol. 1,No. 2,
Winter 1990. This article outlines Alternative Dispute Resolution (ADR) in Army
Corps of Engineers contract claims. The article is available free of charge from The
Office of the Chief Counsel, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Casimir Pulaski
Building, 20 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20314. Telephone:
(202) 272-0033.

Architect-Engineer Contracts: How to Obtain Consideration for Architect-
Engineer Contracts with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers.

This brochure describes Army Corps of Engineers policies and procedures for the
procurement of Architect-Engineer services. Lists districts and maps geographical
responsibility. Available from the Public Affairs Office, U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers, Casimir Pulaski Building, 20 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W., Washington,
D.C. 20314. Telephone: (202) 272-0011.

Automated Management and Progress Reporting System (AMPRS).

These quarterly reports list the dollar values and progress of Corps
design/construction programs. The lists are used for internal scheduling and
performance evaluations, but do not reflect commitments to contract out work.
Annual subscription: $100, plus $30 for each quarterly report. Copies may be
obtained by sending a check payable to the Corps’ finance and accounting branch to:
Department of the Army, HQ, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, ATTN: CEMP-MP
(AMPRS), Washington, D.C., 20314-1000.

Bidder’s Mailing List Application.

These booklets are specific to each Army Corps district office and describe the
process for getting on their bidder’s mailing list. Available free of charge from
Army Corps of Engineers district offices. See page 3-4 for a listing of the Army
Corps district offices with addresses and phone numbers.

Civil Works Budget Request for the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers for Fiscal Year
1994.

This report presents the President’s Fiscal Year (FY) 1994 Budget and the FY 1994
portion of the long-term investment in infrastructure for the Civil Works Program
of the Army Corps of Engineers. Itis available free of charge from The Department
of the Army, Office of the Assistant Secretary for Civil Works, Washington, D.C.
20310-0108. For more information call the Programs Division of the Directorate of
Civil Works, Army Corps of Engineers at (202) 272-8571. .



